
"No peace among nations without peace among religions. No peace among religions without dialog among religions,"
the Catholic theologian Hans Küng once said.

At the House of One, we see it as our task to create a lasting basis for dialog between religions. Even though we
believe differently, we can live together peacefully. The multi-religious coexistence in the House of One shows that

this is possible and already a reality for many.

Celebrating diversity! We are working to make this a vision for everyone. We do this in countless personal encounters
and conversations, with our multi-faith prayers for peace, with our workshops on religious diversity, with our -

unfortunately still only in German available - podcast "331 - 3 women, 3 religions, 1 topic" or with public discussions.
We are able to do all of this thanks to your support and help.

We have felt the need for our work even more strongly since the cruel Hamas attack on Israeli mothers, fathers,
young people and children and the ongoing fighting in the Gaza Strip, which has brought indescribable suffering to

Palestinian mothers, fathers, young people and children. Every effort must be made to break out of this spiral of
violence that only multiplies the misery. Empathy is needed to reach out to the victims and those suffering on all

sides.

The reports and images from the Middle East are causing great uncertainty, despair and fear, even thousands of
kilometers away. But they also lead to hatred, anti-Semitic and Islamophobic attacks. We experience this directly

through the almost unmanageable number of emails and phone calls we receive. Inquiries from schools, educational
institutions, organizations and individuals asking us for support, advice and information or simply seeking comfort.

That we can do this work is possible thanks to your support, for which we are very grateful. In this way, the idea of the
House of One, the idea of peaceful coexistence between different people, can grow and spread.

Thanks to your help, people of different religions and world views come together every day, get to know each other,
can exchange ideas and even argue - and in a few years' time, they will be able to do so under the one roof of the

House of One in Berlin, which is still under construction.

We wish you all a peaceful holiday season and our Christian sisters and brothers a blessed Christmas!

Your House of One Team
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